
   

 
 

General Manager Report February 25, 2025 
 
 

1. Rose Love moved the outlet dedicated to a commercial freezer, we 
are now set up and ready to power a new freezer. I looked back in 
the Minutes and the Board never voted on the purchase of a freezer 
or any dollar amount. The vote was for Rose Love Electric to install 
the outlet. A new freezer will cost approximately $3,000.00.  

2. The purchase of the 20-acre land parcel was finalized on February 
19th. Newberry CSD now owns a parcel of land on the corner of 
Newberry Rd and Mendocino Rd. It was purchased for $95,000.00 

3. The third base Dugout at the ballfield was destroyed due to the 
wind, a portion of the temporary fence on the ballfield was also 
blown down. C & M Fence came out and removed the pieces of the 
Dugout, they charged us $522.00. The estimate to replace the 
Dugout is $7,580.00 

4. On February 6th we held the Parkland Improvement meeting here at 
the CSD. We had a big turnout of about 50 people including Chris 
Palmer our local CSDA Representative, the Sheriff’s Department, 
Chamber of Commerce and CSD Directors, members of Yermo CSD, 
Fire Department, and many residents and children. We had a very 
productive and fun time planning our future park.  

             

 

 

  

 

 

 



                                                          
 

                                                      

          


